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December 40, 198Fb

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Suite 202, Ualnut Creek Plaza
1990 N. California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Engelken:

This is in response to IE Bulletin 80-21 of November 6, 1980, concerning
valve yokes supplied by Malcolm Foundry Company, Inc.

,,

All valve manufacturers supplying safety-related valves for the Trojan
Nuclear Plant were contacted concerning their use of valve parts cast by
Malcolm Foundry Company, Inc. All manufacturers, except Anchor-Darling,
confirmed they had never purchased any cast valve parts from Malcolm
Foundry Company, Inc. Anchor-Darling has confirmed that the only valve
parts they purchased from Malcolm Foundry Company, Inc. were purchased by
their New Jersey facility, whereas velves in use at the Trojan Nuclear
Plant originated from their Hayward, California facility.

Therefore, no further investigation is warranted as outlined in the
bulletin.

Sincerely, $
-

;T,

Bart D. Withers y
Vice President
Nucicar

c: !!r. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon.

Department of Energy

Director
Division of Reactor
Construction Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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